
 
 
 

 
 

     
    

    
 

    
   

   
 

 
    

  

   
    

     
 
 

   
    

  
   

           
 

Camillus 
· SKILLED NURSING SHORT-TERM REHAB 

NONDISCRIMINATION ADMISSION POLICY 

St Camillus espouses a non-discriminatory policy for 
admission to all its programs and services. As such the 
facility admits residents without regard to race, color, 
national origin, handicap, sexual preference, 
sponsorship, or any legally protected class. 
In addition, the facility does not discriminate and does 
not permit discrimination, including, but not limited to, 
bullying, abuse, harassment, or differential treatment 
based on actual or perceived sexual orientation, 
gender identity or expression, or HIV status, or based 
on association with another individual on account of 
that individual's actual or perceived sexual orientation, 
gender identity or expression, or HIV status. 
Individuals may file a complaint with the office of the 
New York State Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program 
by calling 1-855-582-6769 if they believe that they have 
experienced this kind of discrimination. The facility 
complies with all pertinent federal, state, and local laws, 
regulations, codes, standards and principles including 
but not limited to protection of human subjects of 
research and fraud and abuse and the public health law, 
mental hygiene law, social services law and the 
education law of the state of New York. 
10-1000-31-P1 Revised 5/28/24 


	NONDISCRIMINATION ADMISSION POLICY 

